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33	students	from	all	over	the	world	have	been	welcomed	to	our
Polythecnic	High	School	of	Mondragon	University	for	the	spring
semester.	These	students,	from	Poland,	Mexico,	China,	Turkey,	Czech
Republic,	Italy,	France,	Slovakia	and	India,	have	been	accepted	as
exchange	students	to	carry	out	a	subject	semester	or	a	project-
internship	at	University’s	laboratories	or	surrounding	companies.	Most	of
them	will	be	attending	our	Faculty	until	July.

During	the	welcoming	day	that	took	place	on	5th	February,	exchange
students	had	the	opportunity	to	know	from	first	row	Mondragon
Corporation	and	its	presentation	video,	the	Faculty,	its	facilities	and
useful	information	and	after	an	intense	morning,	they	were	treated	to	a
lunch	at	the	Faculty’s	canteen.

Welcome	to	everyone!	We	hope	you	will	enjoy	your	stay!
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